
September 24, 2009 

 

 

Alderman Michael Murphy, Chairman 

City of Milwaukee Common Council Finance and Personnel Committee 

200 East Wells Street, Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI 53202  

 

File 090742 UHC Care24 EAP Service Contract 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

The City of Milwaukee Department of Employee Relations (DER) desires to enter into a contract with 

UnitedHealthcare (UHC) to provide Care24 EAP services to all City employees, including those 

employees who have selected the City Basic Plana.   All City employees who have selected UHC 

Choice health insurance are eligible for all Care24 EAP services at no additional cost.   The City 

proposes to contract with UHC to provide these Care24 EAP services to Basic Plan members as well, 

beginning on November 1, 2009 at a cost of $2.16 per member, or about $1900 per month for all 

members enrolled in the Basic Plan. 

 

The attached file authorizes DER to amend the current contract with UHC or to enter into a new 

contract for the Care24 EAP services. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this file.   If you have any questions or comments please contact 

me at 286-2317 or at mbrady@milwaukee.gov  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael Brady 

Employee Benefits 

 

Cc: Maria Monteagudo, DER 

 Ellen Tangen, City Attorney’s Office 

mailto:mbrady@milwaukee.gov

